
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Tommy Pope <TPope@elrodpope.com>

Date: 4/8/2014 3:42:32 PM
Subject: RE: Governor's Letter on Ethics Reform

Thank you, Representative Pope. I'll be sure to let the Governor know of your support, and I'll look 
forward to seeing you at this afternoon's subcommittee meeting.

If it's not too much trouble, would you mind emailing me a copy of the document the subcommittee
will be working off of today? I am headed to Blatt now if it's easier for you to get a paper copy to me 
as well.

Thank you again, 

Rebecca

-----Original Message-----
From: Tommy Pope [mailto:TPope@elrodpope.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 3:25 PM
To: Schimsa, Rebecca
Subject: Re: Governor's Letter on Ethics Reform

Rebecca, I am in support of your request and will do my best to advocate for it at committee. tpope 

On Apr 8, 2014, at 11:03 AM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

> <Gov Haley Letter to House on H.3945 Ethics Reform 4.8.2014.PDF>

mailto:Schimsa,%20Rebecca%20%3CRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:TPope@elrodpope.com
mailto:TPope@elrodpope.com
mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

